
   Union of Slovak Mathematicians and Physicists (JSMF) 

   Mlynská dolina, F1 

   842 48 Bratislava 

   Slovakia 
                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

        

        Bratislava, August 5, 2025 

 

Dear members of the Local Organizing Committee of CERME 15, 

 

It is with great pleasure to announce that the Union of Slovak Mathematicians and Physicists 

(JSMF) will serve as an official partner in the organization of the CERME 15 conference. 

The CERME 15 conference, to be held in Bratislava from February 8 to 12, 2027, is an event of 

extraordinary importance for Slovakia. We are convinced that this international platform for 

research in the field of mathematics education will bring valuable experience and enrichment to our 

entire academic community. 

The JSMF confirms its interest actively cooperating with the Local Organizing Committee (LOC) 

to ensure the successful delivery of this well-established international conference 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       

      prof. RNDr. Martin Kalina, CSc., 

              president of the JSMF 

 

                                                                                                       

          


